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Gym Renovation
Located in the heart of our campus, the 
Reeder Gymnasium provides a place 
for our students to play and develop 
sportsmanship. It also is a space where 
our community gathers for Rise and Shine 
assemblies, fine arts performances, and 
school-wide events.

Sallie Wilson designed and founded 
the athletics program at St. Mark’s 
during her 24 years as our leader. 
Coach Wilson was an asset to our 
community, and without her none 
of us would be here celebrating our 
student athletes today. I am honored 
every year to present this award to the 
students who embody the values that 
she held most closely.

-Roma Coleman
 Director of Athletics
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This summer, many improvements 
are being made to the Reeder Gymnasium, 
the Flex Space, the Concession Stand, 
and the Boys and Girls Locker Rooms, 
including:

• New Wood Flooring in Reeder 
Gymnasium

• New Bleacher System
• New Flooring in the Flex Space
• New Window Film in Flex Space
• New Cabinetry and Refresh of 

Concession Stand and Snack Area
• A Refresh of the Bathroom in the 

Flex Space

Sallie Wilson Sportsmanship Award winners, Max Melton, ‘17, and Isabel Wagers, ‘17, with Director of Athletics, Roma Coleman

Sallie Wilson
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The 2017 Sports Banquet

• A Refresh of both the Girls and Boys 
Locker Rooms

• New Athletic/Physical Education 
Lockers

Roma Coleman, Director of Athletics 
shared with us, “as in the academic realm, 
here at St. Mark’s we are always looking 
toward innovation and improvement.  
Through the leadership of our Headmaster 
and Board of Trustees, we have begun a 
small renovation of our athletic facilities.
We are truly excited and look forward to 
the “new look” of our athletic facilities as 
we continue to cultivate joy, playfulness and 
growth.”

Sports Banquet
The annual St. Mark’s Sports Banquet 
was held on Friday, May 12, in the 
Reeder Gymnasium. This event allows 
us to recognize over 150 athletes for their 
accomplishments on the court, field, and 
track over the course of the year. A hallmark 
of the evening is recognizing our winners 
for the Sallie Wilson Sportsmanship Award, 
which is presented to the 8th grade athletes 
whose actions and attitude most exemplify 
the ideals of sportsmanship; including 
fairness, civility, honesty, selflessness, 
respect and responsibility towards their 
teammates, coaches, officials, opponents 
and fans. This year’s Sallie Wilson 
Sportsmanship Award recipients were Max 
Melton and Isabel Wagers, shown above.
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